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THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA
3080 BROADWAY.: NEW YORK. N. Y 10027

212 RIVERSIDE 9-8000

OFFICE OF THE VICE- CHANCELLOR CaBLE ADDRESS SEMINARY., NEW YORK

January 15, 1980

Dr. David Roskies
Seminary '

Dear David,

I want to summarize my understanding of your plans for next
year, and I am sending copies of this letter to the Chancellor
and the Comptroller so that they will have the same information
for their records.

You are asking for a reduced program of two courses rather
than a full program of three courses for the fall semester
1980 with a commensurate reduction in salary. This will give
you an opportunity to prepare important work for publication.

I suggested that instead of a two-thirds salary for the fall
semester and a full salary for the spring of 1981, the salary
you receive should be a level five-sixths of what would nor-
mally be your salary so that you will maintain a level income
for the school year 1980-81.

It is my understanding that you have agreed to my suggestion.
Therefore, I will have it implemented in the Comptroller's
office, and you will see that the course offerings in your de-
partment are redistributed accordingly.

With every good wish, I am
Cordially yours,
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David C. Kogen
DCK:slk

cc: Dr. Gerson D. Cohen
Mr. Irving Klasman



THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA
3080 BROADWAY ¢+ NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10027
212 RIVERS'DE 9-2000

CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY, NEW YORK

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

January 16, 1980

Dr. David Roskies
Seminary

Dear David:

Thank you for your letter of January 10 and for the enclosures.

I will gladly go along with any arrangement that you work
out with Rabbi Kogen.

I would also like to meet with you so that you can explain
the 1980-81 course grid and its implications to me. (Has it
been submitted to the deans for their reactions?) At that
time I would also like you to brief me on the progress of
your book. Please make an appointment with my secretary at
your convenience.

GDC/cb




THE JEWISH THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY OF AMERICA
3080 BROADWAY + NEW YORK NEW YORK 10027
212 RIVERS'DE 9000

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY. NEW YORK

November 1, 1979

Dear Colleague:

In accordance with "The Policies and Procedures of the Faculty,"
adopted on February 18, 1974, I want to call your attention to
the fact that applications for a sabbatical Teave for the academ-
ic year 1980-81 should be made to the Committee on Leaves and
Benefits by November 30, 1979.

It would also be of great help to us in our academic planning if
applications for the following academic year, 1981-82, would be
submitted at the same time.

The Committee on Leaves and Benefits is composed of Professors
Israel Francus, David C. Kogen (Chairman), Anne Lerner, Joel
Roth, and Raymond Scheindlin.

In order to expedite matters, it is recommended that letters of
application for sabbaticals for 1980-81 and 1981-82 be in the
hands of the Chairman, Rabbi Kogen, by Friday, November 30.

With best wishes.

GDC:hag



